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ABOUT THE MAPPING

Following the adoption of YMCA Vision 2030 in July 2022
and the launch of the Practical Guide for YMCAs in
November 2022, a Movement-wide mapping process was
started in February 2023.   

The mapping process is open and continuous, YMCAs
being able to simply edit their form whenever needed
without having to refill the survey.

CONTEXT

ABOUT THE DATA

The mapping was done using the Salesforce platform
and each National YMCA received a unique link with a set
of 14 questions. The data presented in this report is
based on the information submitted by National YMCAs
by 15 March 2023. There has been no formal external
validation of the data.  

75
National YMCAs which filled
the survey by 15 March 2023 



Access interactive map Disclaimer: This map is a work in progress and might incorrectly represent some countries and territories.

https://public.flourish.studio/visualisation/13071056/




Number of National YMCAs that have
strategies which embed Vision 2030
components 

YMCAs that activated
Vision 2030 

28

Number of National YMCAs that are
currently in the process of strategic
planning in order to activate Vision

2030 

YMCAs that are in the
process  of activating

Vision 2030 

32

Number of National YMCAs that did not
start yet the activation process, but are
planning to do so in the next 12 months

YMCAs that are planning
to start  activating within

12 months 

15



















Top Needs



Top Vision 2030
Opportunities





PRELIMINARY TAKEAWAYS

Strong engagement
from the Movement

on the survey 

>50% of the
Movement is already
engaging with Vision

2030

Local YMCA
engagement is a key

joint challenge 

Pillar 1 is most active,
Pillar 3 the least

Advocacy and
internal goals have
lower intake than
community goals 

Vision 2030 offers a
solid framework for

National YMCAs



WHAT'S NEXT?
The mapping process will be continuous, so we invite
National YMCA to use the same link in order to update
their information whenever something changes. 

A Mapping Report will be published regularly (2 reports
in 2023, followed by 1 yearly report from 2024). 



THANK YOU
MARCH 2023


